
       

    

February 9, 2012    

To Whom It May Concern:   

This is a letter of recommendation for Ms. Kathleen Balbosa who was our baby nurse to 
our baby girl Evelyn from December 16, 2011 to January 16, 2012.   

Kathleen came to us as another baby nurse was leaving and the transition was seamless 
and effortless. Kathleen was kind and quiet and caring and was a joy to have around the 
house, always friendly and happy to be a part of the family. She always had a cheerful 
disposition and always seemed in control. Her experience and confidence were very 
apparent.  

We were extremely grateful to Kathleen, as when she started our daughter had a very bad 
cold and Kathleen was instrumental in enabling her to sleep at night, sitting in a chair 
most of the night with her when her congestion was at its worst. I don’t know what we 
would have done without her!  

We would recommend Kathleen wholeheartedly and we were very sorry to see her go.  

Sincerely, 
Lyra & Ramen 
Purchase, NY  


